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The Honorable William C. Ferguson IV 
President of the Maryland Senate 
H-107 State House 
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991 

The Honorable Adrienne A. Jones 
Speaker of the Maryland House of Delegates 
H-101 State House 
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991 

WES MOORE 
Governor 

ARUNA MILLER 
Lt. Governor 

JACOB R. DAY 
Acting Secretary 

OWEN MCEVOY 
Deputy Secretary 

RE: Housing and Community Development Article§ 4-2003 (a)(5) report for period January 1, 2023 -July 30, 
2023 (SB 77) 

Dear President Ferguson and Speaker Jones: 

The following report covers the Energy Efficient Homes Construction Loan Program (Program) reporting 
period 1/1/2023 through 6/30/2023. 

No new activity has occurred since the last report dated January 1, 2023, however two projects in the pipeline 
are expected to receive initial closings in Q 1 /Q2 FY2024. All remaining funds in the program are reserved for 
these two projects. No funds remain available, no new projects can be committed at this time. 

We look foIWard to providing updates on our progress in the next biannual report. If you have any questions on 
this or any other matter, please contact me at (301) 429-7796 or by email at gregory.hare@maryland.gov at 
your convenience. 

Grego e 
Assistant Secretary 
Community Development Administration 
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